From: Bruhn, Nathan (CI-StPaul)

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul
Cc: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul
Subject: RE: 975 Hudson Rd - Update
Date: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 8:45:27 AM
Attachments: image002.png
imaae003.png
Mai,

| received a voicemail from the owner this morning asking for an extension. She said plumbing and
electrical were at rough in stage, which | confirmed in AMANDA. Without having visited the site; |
would put the percentage of completion at 40%.

Regards,

Nathan Bruhn

Senior Building Inspector

Department of Safety and Inspections
City of Saint Paul

375 Jackson Street, Suite 220

St. Paul, MN 55101

Phone: 651-266-9033

Email: Nathan.Bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 12:57 PM

To: Bruhn, Nathan (CI-StPaul) <nathan.bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Cc: Zimny, Joanna (ClI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
<marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul) <steve.magner@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 975 Hudson Rd - Update

Hi Nathan,
Will need percentage of completion for above for 10/11 hearing. Thanks. Please reply to all.

Mai VM»&

Pronouns: She/Her

City Council Offices - Legislative Hearings

15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall

Saint Paul, MN 55102

M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563

Legislative Hearing Appeals — www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings
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